
April Pre-K News 

Hi Parents, 

Welcome to April and what I hope will be a sunny Spring.  
  

Science will be plentiful this month: 

        Worms, Dirt, Planets and Dinosaurs! That’s a lot of science fun.          

Math is moving right along.  We have been working and will continue working 

with numbers 10-20.  The class will be working on story problems and “adding 

and taking away” games. 

Pre-Reading is going strong.  I will continue to work with the class on letter 

sounds, letter recognition and story sequencing.  We will also keep working on 

writing their names and simple words. 

Dentist Visit on April 24th.  Dr. Song will talk about taking care of our teeth and 

good oral hygiene.  

Important Dates to Remember: 

April 1st Easter Monday/NO SCHOOL!  

April 8th – 12th – Spring Break first day back is 4/15. 

 Our Pre-k class will be hosting a very special Mother’s Day Tea on 

Wednesday, April 8th at 12:15.  This is a very special event for just you and your 

Pre-k child.  Please make childcare arrangements for siblings.     

 Lastly, have your child – regardless of what the weather looks like – bring a coat 

and wear shoes or boots (no sandals or flip flops).  The weather is still 

unpredictable and the grass very dewy during morning recess. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Anne Dahlin 


